
Dear Parents/Carers,
It was lovely to hear of the positive comments from
parents, carers, pupils and staff about parents' evening
this week.  We are so proud of our pupils' achievements
and progress!
Hopefully, you will have seen from your child's books
that we are focusing on pride in all that we do at
Osborne. Part of that pride comes from our pupils
being smartly dressed in their school uniform.  As we
move through the term, please ensure your
child/children continue to be wearing school uniform
and appropriate PE uniform. 

Best wishes, 
Mrs Lisa Dodd - Headteacher
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HEADTEACHER'S MESSAGE

DIARY DATES
     

OCTOBER
18.10.22 -  'Understanding your child's behaviour'                                                                                                     

Parent/Carer session at Methodist Church ( Cancelled- to

be rearranged)

19.10.22 - KS2 Pride of Osborne Respect Awards (from 

                     Summer Term) and presentation awards.

19.10.22 - Year 1 Phonics Workshop for Parents/Carers

                    1.30pm: Class 1S Parents/Carers  

                    2.00pm: Class 1D Parents/Carers

20.10.22 - Rec & KS1 Pride of Osborne Respect Awards

                      (from Summer Term) and presentation awards.

20.10.22 - Bedtime story session (5.30pm - 6.00pm)  

21.10.22 - INSET Day - children NOT in school

24.10.22 - 28.10.22 - Half term holiday     

31.10.22 - Children back at school       

     

All pupils should be dressed in the

Osborne school uniform.

Light blue shirt

Navy jumper/cardigan

Grey trousers/skirt/dress

School shoes




PE Uniform

Light blue polo shirt

Black shorts/jogging bottoms

Black sweatshirt (if needed)

SCHOOL UNIFORM
REMINDER

BEDTIME
STORY

SESSION
 Thursday 20th October at 5.30pm




Join us in your

pyjamas for a 
bedtime story and a

nice mug of
hot chocolate!






Black History Month
October 2022

At Osborne Primary School, we know how important it is that 
our pupils know about and respect a range of cultures.  



As part of Black History Month, our pupils will be learning

about the important roles black people have played in British
history and World history. They will also look at the vital

contributions black people have made to the society they live
in. 

Monday 17th October
Our Key Stage One pupils will be

participating in a workshop
about Rosa Parks and Nelson

Mandela.



Our Key Stage Two pupils will
be participating in African

drumming and dance workshops.


